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Updated Information on Street Works 

Road Name and Number A320 Guildford Road and C129 Brox Road, Ottershaw 

Utility Company Affinity Water 

 
Reason for Works 

 
 
 
 
 

Following detailed investigation by Affinity Water it has been established that is it  
necessary to install new trunk mains water pipes to ensure continuity of fresh water 
supply to Woking and the surrounding areas.  

 
Extents of Works 

The works will be along the the full length of Brox Road and on the A320 between 
the Otter roundabout and Anthony’s, just south of McLarens roundabout. 

 
Map of Work 

 
 

 
Highway Impact 

 
and 

 
Works Duration 

Phase 1a in Brox Road and Murray Road has progressed well with completion 
expected ahead of schedule on the 6

th
 of May, when works will start on the A320 

Guildford Road between Anthonys and Brox Road. Portable Light Signals will need 
to be used at various times and lane restrictions will be placed on the McLaren 
rounabout when works reach this point. The completion of this phase is estimated for 
the end of 2016.  
 

The details of Phase 2 of the project between the Otter roundabout and the A320 
Brox Road junction are currently being reviewed with Affinity Water. Works are 
expected to start here early in 2017 and be in progress for the substantive part of 
2017. This second phase will include works around the Otter roundabout itself.  
 

Significant Traffic impact with delays can be expected 

Additional Information 

Following further detailed anaylisis Affinity Water have revised the detail of the 
project. Whilst retaining the overall start and end points the methodology has been 
changed away from refurbishing two of the existing mains pipes in the ground and 
laying a new 450mm diameter pipe to now laying two new pipes 400mm and 600mm 
diameter.  This is designed to enable a more efficient works process reducing the 
expected traffic distruption. 

SCC Contact Number 0300 200 1003 
SCC Street 
Works contacts 

Claire Bridgland / Elaine Hayes 

Affinity Contact 0345 357 2406 Date Issued: 27.04.16 

Type of Works Major Issue number: 002 
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